
JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEE:
14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS RULES

€ongress of tile Ulniteb States
1*ouse of l#epressentatives

aia*Dington, 63. C.

November 29, 1965

311 Federal Building
Corpus Christi, Texas

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I want to acknowledge your letter of November 26th on
behalf of the family of David G. De Ases, who was killed in
action while serving in the infantry in World War II.

I am contacting Army Headquarters to obtain all avail-
able information and particulars regarding Mr. De Ases' death
and also regarding the insurance mentioned in your letter.

I thank you for writing me in this regard and will advise
you promptly of information received.

With kindest regards, I am

~SEE-rely yours,

Mhn young


